
All Saints’ Church Hall 

 Daily users, 2016 



Contact 
details 

Church hall bookings coordinator:  

Gail Griffiths, Parish Secretary, 

 Parish Office, Ladies Walk,  

Sedgley (entrance opposite the Library)   

  Tel 01902 540289  

admin@allsaintssedgley.co.uk 







Monday Evening (early) 

Rainbows 



 

Banjo Wheelers Roundance group. Roundancing is a cross between 
old time and ballroom dancing. 
Group led by Sandra Higson. They are a small but a very friendly 
group who are looking for new members. They meet every Monday 
except the first Monday of  the month. 

  



  On the first Monday of  the month, the hall is used 
by All Saints’ Ladies Society.  

  All Saints’ Men’s Society meet monthly - in the 
Meeting Room. 

 



  Noah’s Ark Toddler 
Group  



  Mothers’ Union 

Mothers’ Union afternoon group 
meet once a month  
 



  Gentle Exercise 

Gentle exercise group run with 
Dudley Council, for seniors 
 



  Art Group 

Art Group, run in conjunction with 
the local council for adult learning.  
 



Zumba 



 



 



 

also – a Genealogy Group meets on the 
last Thursday of  the month in the 
meeting room 



 

(in conjunction with local council for 
adult learning) 



 



 



 



 

The group meets once a month in the early 
afternoon  



Facilities 

WiFi 

  Kitchen -  there is a water heater in 
our kitchen, which makes life much 
easier when dispensing large 
numbers of  teas and coffees; 
there’s also a room heater for 
colder days.  

  Large stage area 

  PA System 

  Large floor area 

  New tables and chairs  

  We have a heating control system 
called ‘HIVE’ that enables us to 
gear the heating to each individual 
group’s needs.  



Lettings 

  We let our hall out for private 
children’s parties and various 
other functions – please 
enquire 

  Church hall bookings 
coordinator: Gail Griffiths, 
Administrative Assistant, 
Parish Office 

  Tel 01902 540289  

admin@allsaintssedgley.co.uk 

 



Church group 
usage 

  We have an annual 200 Club 
Dinner evening when 
entertainment is provided 

  There is a Barn Dance in April 
and an Afternoon Tea in early 
summer 

  In the autumn there is a 
Skittles Evening 

  These are arranged by church 
members 


